August 16, 1966



Dr. William M. T. Forrester, Treasurer Metropolitan Jr. Baseball League, Inc. 908 Concord Road Richmond, Virginia 23227

Dear Dr. Forrester:

It is with great pleasure and admiration for the continued services contributed by the Metropolitan Jr. Basebal League to the Richmond Community that we offer this gift of twenty-five dollars.

Please accept this gift as a token of our appreciation to the Metropolitan Jr. Baseball League. We would appreciate your written acknowledgement of this gift.

Sincerely,

Bob McRaney, Jr.
Vice President, Managing Director

Enclosure

cc: Mr. Jerry King, WBTV